The April 10, 2024 meeting of the Gregory Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order at 5:05pm
pm by President Kathy Kayl. Guhner Kepler was absent. -

The minutes from the March 6, 2024 meeting were presented and approved.
Tara Engel presented the Financial/Statistical Report for March 2024.

Correspondence report-

Old Business:
The budget report from Trudy was complete at the time of meeting and presented.

Guhner reported to City Council on building maintenance and suggested a reroute of the downspout
outside of Tara’s desk and sealing around the perimeter of the building. Tara emailed with Trudy about
this and is to report to her if we do not see these changes being made.

The check arrived for the Stephanie Miller Davis grant and Tara can work on expending for Summer
Reading and Family fun nights.

MMIP session 2 will be on April 11*" with Marla Bull Bear from Lakota Youth development, the first session
went and we have also been informed that our budget went up from 1500 to 2000.00 an additional check
of 450.00 has been received and Tara will complete a preliminary evaluation by May 1* to receive the
final 200.00.

New Business:

The State Librarian George Seamon reached out via email to Tara to ask her to be on a panel at the State
conference held in September. He stated that she was one of the 1** people that he thought of when it
came time to suggest a program and that it would be Veteran Librarians sharing their wisdom with new
librarians.

Miss South Dakota Miranda O’Bryan will be here on April 18" and is said to have a Little Free Library that
will be ready for donation on her visit.

Next meeting is scheduled for May 1, 2024 at 5:00 PM
Pat Mattson moved to adjourn

Meeting adjourned at 5:25pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Tara Engel, Secretary



